
 

 

Dear parents/carers  

  
I hope you have all had a good week.  Nearly at the end of term. 
  
Thank you to everyone who has sent their documents to me.  I am still missing some and the 
deadline is 10th April.  Can you please ensure you have forwarded the documents to me by 
then as I do need to let admissions know any I am missing.  I did send out individual emails 
last week to remind parents that hadn’t sent them in.  My colleague is making calls too.  The 
documents are: 
  

●​ A copy of your  child’s birth certificate or passport 
●​ Acceptance form. 
●​ A copy of your 2025  council tax 

  
We are looking forward to next term as there is so much happening for the Y6s 
  

●​ Miss Pegden’s primary school visits. 
●​ The two enrichment evenings  Tuesday   20th May and Thursday 19th June 

5-7pm. Please complete  the booking form.   
●​ Phone calls home to those who have requested them via the Y6 Transition Data 

Collection Form  The calls will be made in May. 

  
Any queries please do let me know. 

Best wishes 
Fiona  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Acceptance-form-Secondary-2025-WSCC-logo.docx.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJa9iANmzNd9f6o0DkCXOww1atjBoTw7LpRKe_ZosDSMBWIw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmoEGmsJjAnTt1iaWscYDYDnmmrgib7MZOCoG6VyYEu-mfuA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmoEGmsJjAnTt1iaWscYDYDnmmrgib7MZOCoG6VyYEu-mfuA/viewform

